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 Scrutiny Review –  Adult Care Management  (Reporting-in Review) 
 

Achieved since last meeting This is an officer-led reporting-in review that will report in to the 
Committee at key stages. 
 
The Committee considered the scope of the review in December.  
It will examine three main areas to identify efficiencies: 

Assessment Process, Care Planning Process, and Client 
Financial Assessments and Personalisation. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month The next update is scheduled for June. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 

Scrutiny Review –  Sustainability of the Care Market  (Reporting-in Review) 
 

Achieved since last meeting This is an officer-led reporting-in review that will report in to the 
Committee at key stages, with a focus on the development of the 
Five Lamps Home Care pilot project. 
 
An update outlining progress in setting up the service was 
presented on 14 February. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month The next more detailed update will be scheduled when the 
project is well established and information on outcomes is 
available for consideration. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 

Overview / Performance and Quality Assurance 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

North Tees and Hartlepool (NTH) NHS Trust Quality Account - 
The Trust presented the draft Quality Account for 2016-17 in 
April.  This includes priorities for improvement and a record of 
performance in the previous year.  The Committee has submitted 
its statement of assurance for inclusion in the published version.  
 
Quality Standards Framework (QSF) - The dates for next year’s 
round of results are being finalised. 
 
Quarterly Round-up of CQC Reports – Q4 2016-17 was 
considered in April. 
 

Requests for more information 
 

Medication continued to be a theme in care home CQC reports 
and Members were informed the QSF process was being 
amended to reflect this. 
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NHS Updates / Consultations 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

Better Health Programme –This programme of acute services 
reconfiguration is now a key part of the local Sustainability and 
Transformation Plan (STP).  STPs are in the process of being signed 
off nationally.  Public consultation on options is now planned from 
September 2017. 
  
The statutory Joint Committee has been formed by all seven 
affected Authorities (including North Yorkshire) in order to 
consider and respond to the consultation.   In advance of the 
formal consultation, the Committee will be reviewing the public 
feedback to date, plans for consultation, and the development of 
the options appraisal process.    
 
National Review of Congenital Heart Disease 
 
The new National Review includes services for adults, and the 
services provided at Newcastle Hospitals Trust.  Newcastle will be 
able to continue to provide CHD services including surgery should 
they be able to meet the new standards in a given timescale. 
 
The Regional Committee has responded on behalf of the region, 
and as the review would potentially lead to a substantial variation 
to local health services, Council agreed Stockton’s element of the 
response on 3 May. 
 
Stockton Health Centre (Tithebarn) Registered Patient GP Service  
 
ASH Committee considered the proposal for the retention of a 
part-time service in April, and as a substantial variation to local 
health services, the Council agreed the consultation response on 3 
May. 
 
The CCG’s final decision is expected on 16 May. 
 

Requests for more 
information 

Better Health Programme- In March, the Committee considered 
information on the level of local authority involvement in the 
development of proposals, and the plans for the public 
consultation process. 
 

 

Regional Health Committees 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

Tees Valley Committee – Middlesbrough Council are hosting 
during 2016-17.  The meeting on 26 April received an update on 
engagement feedback as part of the review of NHS funded respite 
care for people with learning disabilities, the regular NEAS update, 
and TEWV Foundation Trust’s Quality Account and performance 
update.    
 
Regional Committee – The Committee met on 2 March and 
considered an update from NEAS and its Quality Account, and the 
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national review of CHD services as noted above. 
 
 

Requests for more 
information 
 

The Committee will be updated with the Vascular Surgery review 
and formal consultation is planned (it is not currently foreseen that 
this will affect patient flows for Stockton residents). 
 

 

Monitoring   

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

The Action Plan for the Review of DoLS was considered and agreed 
at the January meeting. 
 

Requests for more 
information 
 

- 

 

Next Meeting 

16 May 2017  4pm 

 


